SOUTH CANAAN LONG DISTANCE COMPANY

4157 Main Street

Post Office Box 168
Stahlstown, PA 15687-0168
Telephone: (724) 593-2411
Fax: (724) 593-2423

November 7, 2013
Via IBFS
Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW, A-325
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Mindel De La Torre, Bureau Chief
International Bureau

Re:  Section 63.21(i) Name Change Notification
Stahlstown Ldco, Inc. to South Canaan Long Distance Company
Authorization File Number: ITC-214-20010719-00386

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pursuant to Section 63.21(i) of the Commission’s Rules (47 C.F.R. § 63.21(i)), this
notification is provided to inform the Commission that, effective November 5, 2013, Stahlstown
Ldco, Inc. (“SLDI”) changed its name to South Canaan Long Distance Company. SLDI was
authorized to provide international global resale service on August 16, 2013 under File No. ITC-
214-20010719-00386, the assignment of which was approved under File No. ITC-ASG-
20130718-00190. See Public Notice, Report No. TEL-01631, DA No. 13-1791, released August
22,2013 at 3. The underlying transaction for which the assignment was approved was
consummated on November 5, 2013.

South Canaan Long Distance Company requests that this information be associated with
the referenced File Number.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office.

Respectfully submitted,
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~Tames J. Kail
President

cc: D. Krech, International Bureau Policy Division (via email)
S. Muhkoty, International Bureau Policy Division (via email)




